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[176] From: JFULLER at dentistry-po 4/4/94 7:34AM (4230 bytes: 81 ln) 
To: BIRDCNTR@ARIZVM1.BITNET at INTERNET, JFULLER 
Subject: HOTLINE: IOWA 4/4/94 
—— a a Message CONntentS ~r rrr rrr rrr rrr rrr rrr 

Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 for 4/4/94 

Birds Mentioned: 
RUBY-CROWNED KINGLET 

YELLOW-BELLIED SAPSUCKER 

CHIPPING SPARROW 

VESPER SPARROW 

SMITH’S LONGSPUR 

SANDHILL CRANE 

VARIED THRUSH 

LAPLAND LONGSPUR 

LONG-BILLED DOWITCHER 

LESSER GOLDEN PLOVER 

AMERICAN PIPIT 

AMERICAN WHITE PELICAN 

GREATER SCAUP 

COMMON LOON 

GREAT-TAILED GRACKLE 

ROSS’ GOOSE 

RUFFED GROUSE 

WINTER WREN 

RED-SHOULDERED HAWK 

SHORT-EARED OWL 

The migration continues. Some of the new arrivals reported 
last week were RUBY-CROWNED KINGLET, YELLOW-BELLIED 

SAPSUCKER, CHIPPING and VESPER SPARROWS. And this week 

should bring HERMIT THRUSH, BROWN THRASHER, and more 
shorebirds. The week’s highlights are SMITH’S LONGSPUR at 
two locations, SANDHILL CRANES in Tama and Clayton Counties, 
and the VARIED THRUSH continues near Iowa City. 

In the southeast in Louisa County, mixed flocks of SMITH’S 
and LAPLAND LONGSPURS were found near Cone Marsh. On the 
31rst, one flock was along the east side of T Avenue, which 
runs along the east side of the marsh, in the field 
immediately to the south of the house, and on the 2nd a 
flock was in a picked cornfield just northwest of the marsh. 
On the irst, there were seven shorebird species at Cone 
Marsh, including LONG-BILLED DOWITCHERS and LESSER GOLDEN 

PLOVER along the east side. There were also three 
AMERICAN WHITE PELICANS and AMERICAN PIPITS at the south 

end. In Johnson County, the male VARIED THRUSH continues in 
the Scheib’s yard at 10 Longview Knoll, north of Iowa City, 
through the 3rd. You can call Jim Scheib at 
(319)337-5206. At Swan Lake, the 15 duck species on the 2nd 
included two GREATER SCAUP. In Des Moines County, a COMMON 
LOON was at Cessford Quarry south of Burlington on the 3rd. 

In the central in Tama County, two SANDHILL CRANES were seen 
at Otter Creek Marsh on the 3irst. Like last year, the best 
place to look is in fields south of county road E-66, 
especially in the area where R Avenue intersects. There were 
also AMERICAN PIPITS near the south parking lot there on the 
31lrst. In Guthrie County. a male GREAT-TAILED GRACKLE was at



the north end of Lakin Slough, and GREATER WHITE-FRONTED 
GEESE were at both Lakin and Bay’s Branch on the Iirst. 

In the west in Monona County, GREAT-TAILED GRACKLES and 
ROSS’S GEESE were seen on the 3irst with the thousands of 
other geese, mostly SNOWS, at South Blue Lake along hiway 
175 west of I-29. 

In the northeast in Benton County, a large flock of SMITH’S 
and LAPLAND LONGSPURS were in a picked bean field on the 
east side of county road W-26, two miles north of Atkins, or 
1/4 to 1/2 mile north of 69th Avenue on the 3irst. In Linn 
County, a COMMON LOON was among the hundreds of diving ducks 
at Pleasant Creek Lake on the 3l1irst. In Allamakee County 
near the fire tower at the Yellow River State Forest, a 
RUFFED GROUSE, WINTER WREN, and RED-SHOULDERED HAWK were 

found on the 2nd, while in Clayton County, a SHORT-EARED OWL 
was along hiway 18 just east of the McGregor turnoff, and a 
SANDHILL CRANE was a bugling flyover at Lock & Dam #9 north 
of Harper’s Ferry on the 2nd. 

The IOU field trip to Cone Marsh on Saturday, April 9th will 
meet at the school in Lone Tree at 8 AM. For more 
information, call Rick Hollis at (319)338-4834. 

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561
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